NPH: Permission to delay AGM 2017
[bookmark: _GoBack]On 07/04/2017, Nha Trang Post Hotel Joint stock Company announced the permission to delay the holding of Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2017 as follows:
Business registration office - Plan and investment Department of Khanh Hoa Province (Aftertherein as BSO) receive Document no. 04/HDQT-KSBD dated April 04, 2017 by Nha Trang Post Hotel on extending the organized time of Annual General Meeting of Shareholders in 2017.
Pursuant to functions, duties and rights of Business registration office for City specified at Business Law no. 68/2014/QH13 dated November 26, 2014 and Decree no. 78/2015/ND-CP dated September 14, 2015 by Government on registering business; Business registration office has the following opinions:
According Clause 2, Article 136 of Business Law in 2014, Business registration office agrees to the requests of Company on extending the organized time of Annual General Meeting of Shareholders in 2017 until June 2017.
